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My name is John Armes, and I am running for President of this great club that I have been a member of 
since 2008.  My wife Cory and I have enjoyed meeting so many people these past years that we would 
have never known if it weren’t for this club. My history of leadership in the club is as follows. 

I have served this club in the past as Junior Board Member (2010), as President (2011, 2012), and as a 
Board Member in (2013).  In my last term as President I did my best to bring fun and excitement to our 
meetings as well as our club as a leader.  We have had the opportunity to enjoy a lot of great key leaders 
of this club and my goal is to bring future leaders to the front, to continue the tradition of this great 
organization with fresh ideas and more suggestions for growth.   

We are part of a National organization in which we have won several awards and recognition on a 
National level and it is because of members who have stepped up and volunteered to make this possible.   

I want to continue this by being your next President because I am proud to be associated with such a 
great group of people who are part of a club with so many avenues to enjoy this great American Icon we 
know and love to enjoy. 

I would appreciate your vote and consideration in this upcoming election. 

 

Sincerely, 

John Armes 

 


